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September 13, 2021

Chair Nando Iannicca 
Regional Municipality of Peel 
chair@peelregion.ca 

Dear Chair Iannicca: 

Thank you for meeting with me at this year’s Association of Municipalities of Ontario 
(AMO) conference. It was a pleasure to meet with you and your delegation. 

I appreciate the time you took to share your views with me about the transportation 
needs in your community. The Government of Ontario values collaboration with our 
municipal partners and we will continue to work with you to pursue our common goal of 
enhancing transportation systems, roads and bridges in Ontario. 

We are committed to giving community members a direct say in how we can improve 
the effectiveness and efficiency of provincial programs and services. It is important to 
me that we continue to work together to meet the transportation needs of our growing 
province.  

I look forward to working with you to enhance Ontario’s transportation systems. In the 
meantime, should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ryan Amato, 
Director of Stakeholder Relations, at 416-522-3719 or ryan.amato@ontario.ca. 

Thank you again for meeting with me at the conference. 

Sincerely, 

Caroline Mulroney 
Minister of Transportation 
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